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TERM 4 
 WEEK 5   

2016 

  CALENDAR 

Week 6 
Monday 14 November – Selective High School 2018 
applications close 
Wednesday 16 November – Directions In Music expo 
Friday 18 November – Round 12 PSSA; 2pm K-2 
Assembly (SB and SZ) 
 
Week 7 
Tuesday 22 November – Year 4 visit to Randwick Girls’ 
and Boys’ High Schools 
Friday 25 November – Round 13 PSSA; 2pm 3-6 
Assembly (SM) 
 
Week 8 
Wednesday 30 November – Stage 3 Rugby League 
Coaching Clinic 
Friday 2 December – Round 14 PSSA; 2pm K-2 
Assembly (KS) 
 

 
Directions In Music  
In 2017 our Junior and Senior Band programs, as well 
as our String Ensemble will be run by an external 
organisation called Directions In Music. They will 
provide small group tutorials and whole group 
rehearsals for students.  
 
In order to identify interested students, on 
Wednesday Directions In Music will be running a 30 
minute expo of all instruments on offer. They will also 
provide notes to all students that can be returned if 
interested in joining the program in 2017.  
 
Enrolment Confirmation Forms 
We are still awaiting a few enrolment confirmation 
forms. If you haven’t already done so, please 
complete the form and forward it to your child’s class 
teacher no later than Monday.  This information 
informs our staffing entitlement and class structure 
for 2017. 
 
If you know of anyone who is hoping to enrol a child 
at Rainbow Street PS in 2017 and they haven’t 
completed an enrolment application yet, please ask 
them to contact the Office ASAP. 

Major Capital Works 
The next Information Booth will be on Wednesday 16 
November 2016 at 8.30am in the playground. 
 

Social and Emotional Learning 
KidsMatter – Stage 3 
As part of KidsMatter, students 
will be taking part in weekly 

SEL lessons. Lessons for Stage 3 will be based on 
Building Relationships and Responsible Decision 
Making. There will be a focus on students identifying 
their strengths, feelings and emotions, building 
friendships, getting along with others, strategies for 
when there are friendship problems, effective 
decision making, respect and responsibility, being 
organised, setting SMART goals and being ethical. 
Quality literature texts will be used to teach these 
topics. We encourage you to talk to your child each 
week about what they have been learning so that you 
too can support them to make choices that will 
benefit their social and emotional health. 
Margaret Nalovski 
Assistant Principal – Stage 3 

 

Music: Count Us In 
Rainbow Street Public School students met in the hall 
on Monday 7 November to sing a song called “Let It 
Play” as part of the Music: Count Us In program. The 
song is about the joy that music brings to our lives. 
This program unites students from all over Australia. It 
is a fantastic way to bring music into the classroom. 
Well done Rainbow Street! 
Miss McNab 
Coordinator 
 
Recorder 
Congratulations to the beginner recorder players who 
started learning this term. These fabulous new players 
have learnt 5 songs in 5 weeks! What a fantastic 
achievement! Keep up the good work! 
Miss McNab 
Recorder Coordinator 
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3-6 Student of the Week 

 Week 4 

Class  Student Awarded for..... 

2/3C Sofia Great effort in maths. 

3A Ra Creating fantastic National 
Anthem art. 

3/4P Coco Being a kind and considerate 
person. 

4M Daniel Excellent spelling results. 

4/5D Aidan An improved attitude 
towards homework. 

5R Leen Excellent participation in all 
group work. 

5/6G Karan Excellent science 
experiment report and 
diagrams. 

6N Arki Excellent participation in all 
group work. 

SD Otto Demonstrating great focus 
and perseverance in all 
learning activities. 

SM Esen Maintaining focus for 
extended periods of time. 

 
 

Week 5 

Class  Student Awarded for..... 

2/3C Onyx  Excellent work in maths. 

3A Jonathan  Producing fantastic National 
Anthem art. 

3/4P Fred  Writing an amazing narrative 
about a mystery island.  

4M Marissa Always doing her best work. 

4/5D Miles Always being willing to accept 
challenges. 

5R Charlie  Being a focused, positive 
learner in all subjects at all 
times. 

5/6G Ryan Excellent effort in writing. 

6N Dhruv Great effort in maths. 

SD Emma Fantastic improvements in her 
reading and writing. 

SM Katie Doing a good job collecting 
Crunch&Sip data. 

 

Rainbow Awards 
Year Student 

3 Kayden and Piper 

4 
Leyla, Chloe, Seeya, Joann, Ruby, 
Danica, Ariva, Aaron, Jasper, Frankie 
and Matteo 

5 Taurus, Adam and Zara 

6 
Orlando, Sienna, Georgia, Sebastian, 
Dhruv, Liam, Ayva and Jaida 

 

 
Our P & C meeting was held on Monday night. Thanks 
to those parents who were able to come along and 
thanks to Miss Sayers for the insight into the NAPLAN 
results for our school during Connect Time. Our next 
meeting will be in December and this will be our AGM 
to elect your parent representatives for next year. I 
hope to see you there. 
 
Next Friday is the beginning of our 5 cent challenge. A 
flyer came home this week in your child’s bag with 
more information. It will be interesting to see which 
class will take the early lead in this fundraiser! Thanks 
to Gelatissimo Coogee and AMART Sports Randwick 
for providing the winning prizes. 
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Unfortunately due to time restraints, other school 
events and the redevelopment we will not be having a 
disco at the end of this year. While this is a little 
disappointing for many, I know you can understand 
that we were not expected to have a hall at this time 
of the year due to the redevelopment and when we 
found out about the delays and thus still having a hall, 
the organisation for the disco and finding an available 
date was not possible. Perhaps the P & C of 2017 can 
look at the option to organise a disco early next year. 
Sal Notaras 
P & C President 
 
Take a look at your P & C Website: 
www.rainbowstpandc.org.au 
 
Community News 
Disclaimer:  Rainbow Street Public School, as a service to parents, will 
advertise community events which may be of interest. RSPS does not 
necessarily endorse or sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for 
the management or organisation of these events. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

http://www.rainbowstpandc.org.au/

